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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
City of Naperville FY 2022 Tentative Annual Budget  

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that on Tuesday, December 7, 2021, at 7:00 p.m. a public 
hearing will be held by the Naperville City Council during the regular City Council meeting 
scheduled for that date for the purpose of considering the tentative City of Naperville Annual 
Budget for the Calendar Year 2022 which begins January 1, 2022. A copy of the City’s tentative 
annual budget for 2022 has been made available for public inspection since October 15, 2021, 
and remains available for public inspection, on the City's website, www.naperville.il.us, and in 
person during regular business hours at the Naperville City Clerk’s Office located at the 
Naperville Municipal Center, 400 South Eagle Street, on weekdays from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., 
and during regular library hours at the Nichols Library, 200 West Jefferson Avenue, the Naper 
Boulevard Library, 2035 South Naper Boulevard, and the 95th Street Library, 3015 Cedar Glade 
Drive, Naperville, IL.   

For additional information or if any additional accommodations are needed, please visit the city’s 
website: www.naperville.il.us or contact the City’s Clerk’s Office at (630) 420-6111 or at the 
Naperville Municipal Center, 400 S. Eagle St., Naperville, IL 60540. 

 
 
 
     
Pam Gallahue 
Naperville City Clerk 
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